
 
2M Newsletter  

October 9, 2025 
_________________________________________________________ 

 
Dear 2M families, 
     I hope you are having a great week.  There is no school for students Friday, 
10/10 and progress reports will be live.  
 
Please note the following: 
 
This year, elementary (K-3) has a new grading system that is encompassing 
varying levels of proficiency. It is as follows: 
D= difficulty meeting a standard 
W= working towards meeting a standard 
PwS= proficient on a standard with adult support or scaffolds 
P= proficient on a standard 
 
Your child is not expected to be proficient at this point in the year. Please do not 
be alarmed if you find "W" or "PwS".  For progress reports you will only find 
letters under social emotional and work habit categories. There is a narrative 
under social emotional as well. 
 
Thank you for all your help and support. 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Sincerely, 
​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Miranda McClellan 
 


